
 

 
 
 

27/01/2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 7 A Midsummer’s Night Dream 
RSC Live Screening 

 
 
 

As part of the Year 7 English curriculum, we are delighted to be able to offer 
students an opportunity to see a live screening of The Royal Shakespeare 
Company’s A Midsummer Night’s Dream on Friday 7th February 2025. This will 
support their study of the play in their English lessons as well as being an enriching 
activity.  
 
The performance is being live screened into school where students will watch the 
play in our Hall during the morning beginning at 10.30 and finishing at approximately 
1.20pm. The running time of the show is 2 hours 50 including an interval where 
students will have a comfort break. Students will be off timetable for periods 2 and 3 
this day but will return to their usual lessons periods 5 and 6.  
 
There is no cost for this event. 
 
As the performance will run into lunchtime, your child will need to bring a packed 
lunch with them on Friday 7th February as the canteen will have finished serving 
by the end of the performance. If your child receives free school meals (FSM) you 
will receive a payment towards the cost of the packed lunch. If you are applying for 
financial assistance, please contact the finance office at the school. A form will then 
be emailed to you 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs R. McIntosh 
Second in English 
 
 
 
 


